
Letters to the Editor 

Dear Dan: 

Congratulations! Your entry in the Foundation's Harry 
C. Eckhoff Award contest finished first in its category. 

A plaque has been ordered and will be shipped to you as 
soon as it in engraved. Enclosed is a listing of all 1984 
winners. Along with your plaque we will send you an 
official Eckhoff Award logo sheet which we hope you will 
use in your masthead. 

The NGF is very much appreciative of those who serve 
golf. Again, congratulations and we look forward to see-
ing more of your outstanding publication. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Much 
Executive Director 

Letters 

Dear Dan: 

Just a short note to thank you for including me on your 
mailing list to receive The Florida Green. It is by far the 
finest of all the golf course bulletins being published at 
this time. Congratulations on such an outstanding publi-
cation. I know it takes a great deal of time and organiza-
tion to produce such a beautiful and informative 
magazine. 

Sincerely, 

David C. Harmon 
Super intendent of Golf 
Course 
Colonial Williamsburg 

Dear Dan, 

I wanted to drop a line to congratulate you on the Top 
Ten Award from the GCSAA, and to thank you for the 
hard work that you have done in producing The Florida 
Green. 

I just wanted you to know that your commitment to your 
profession through your hard work, honesty, and wil-
lingness to share knowledge (professional and personal) 
is inspirational to me. I hope that I can also be worthy of 
the profession that you have represented so well. 

My best wishes to you and your family in 1985. 

Sincerely, 

Joel Jackson 

December 21, 1984 

Mr. Michael T. Ayer 
815 Greenwood Ct. 
Brandon, FL 33511 

Dear Mike, 

This letter will follow-up our conversation concerning 
the administrative or "overhead" costs charged to grants 
by IFAS. Under a current agreement with the IF AS Dean 
for Research within state associations such as FTGA 
and FGCSA that support IFAS research have no over-
head taken from their grants This means that 100% of 
the funds collected by your efforts are forwarded to the 
researcher for his use. This courtesy is not extended to 
other granting agencies including the USGA Green 
Section. 

I hope this information is useful to you. If I can be of 
further help to you please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

CHARLES H. PEACOCK 
Charles H. Peacock 
Assistant Professor 
Extension Turf Specialist 

OLDEST ARTISAN CLUB 
ASKS FLORIDA GREEN FOR HELP 

The Editor, 
'The Florida Green' 
P.O. Box 5958, 
Lake Worth, FL33461, USA 

Dear Sir, 

I am researching the history of this club, the oldest 
artisan golf club in the world, with particular reference 
to the contribution its members have made and are still 
making to the development of golf in the USA and 
Canada. 

I would welcome from your readers, information about 
any Carnoustie golfer, e.g. clubs to which they were 
attached (dates), tournament records (dates, scores, 
etc.), course developments carried out, administrative 
contributions, photographs and any anecdotes, etc. 

Thanking you all in anticipation. 

Yours faithfully, 

W.B.R.Coupar 
Club Historian 


